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QUARTERLY 

NEWSLETTER FROM THE 
DUAL CREDIT TEAM 

So many student successes as they find their path to possible! 

Dylan Peterson and Chase Bartels are both 
students and friends at Meridian High School in 

Daykin. In addition to both taking Southeast 
Nebraska Career Academy Partnership/Dual 

Credit classes, they are also attending Southeast 
Community College in Milford this fall. 

After earning 18 credit hours through dual-credit 
classes at Southeast Community College, Seward 
High School Senior Mckenna Kisela is way ahead 

of her peers. Through the Southeast Nebraska 
Career Academy 

Partnership 
(SENCAP), Kisela 
took classes like 

Intro to 
Psychology, 

Criminal Justice, 
College Algebra, 
Public Speaking 

and more. 

Read the full student success stories at SCC’s News & Media Page! 
Would you like to nominate your student for a success story? Please let us know! 

   

  

F A L L  R E G I S T R A T I O N  

APRIL 3, 2023 

Registration for Fall 2023 
opens on Monday April 3rd. All 
registrations are completed 

online thru SCC’s Self-Service. 
Questions? Please reach out 

to your friendly 
neighborhood coordinator. 

 

N O W  A V A I L A B L E ! ! !  

2023-2024  
INFORMATION GUIDE 

…for high school students in 
SCC’s 15-county service area! 

Guidebook includes new 
pathways (Design/Drafting 
Tech & Medical Assisting), 

certificates, and more! 

S P R I N G  W I T H D R A W  D A T E  

APRIL 5, 2023 

Most of our semester classes 
have the withdraw date of 

April 5th – please advise your 
student(s) of this date if that 
decision needs to be made. 

All drops are completed 
online. 

 
LAST DAY OF SPRING SEMESTER IS:  

MAY 5TH 
Thank you for your patience during the week of May 8th as 

our program collects college grades on behalf of your 
students. A letter grade for their college class will be sent 

to you via email from your assigned Coordinator. 

(left) York welder finishing up a project before the semester 
ends on May 5, 2023! 

https://www.southeast.edu/news_stories/meridian_students_on_similar_academic_and_career_paths/
https://www.southeast.edu/news_stories/sencap_success_story__mckenna_kisela/
https://www.southeast.edu/news_stories/sencap_success_story__mckenna_kisela/
https://www.southeast.edu/news-media/
https://www.southeast.edu/sencap-dual-credit-coordinators/
https://www.southeast.edu/sencap-dual-credit-coordinators/
https://www.southeast.edu/WorkArea/DownloadAsset.aspx?id=43915
https://www.southeast.edu/WorkArea/DownloadAsset.aspx?id=43915
https://www.southeast.edu/sencap/
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SAVINGS WHILE ON THE PATH TO POSSIBLE 
 

50% TUITION REDUCTION IS REDUCED TO 65% FOR 2022-2023 

SCC’s Billing Department has worked very hard to reconcile 
student bills for this academic school year! A student MUST 
have their current bill paid before registering online for the 
Fall. Online bill pay is available online thru: Self-Service > 
Student Finance tab. If you have billing questions, please 
contact SCC’s Student Accounts. 

SELF-SERVICE FOR ONLINE TRANSCRIPT REQUESTS  

In addition, a student must pay their bill before an official 
transcript will be released. Transcripts can be ordered at 
selfservice.southeast.edu thru: Transcripts Requests > New 
Request tab. Advise students to request a transcript AFTER 
Spring Semester ends therefore ALL course grades will be 
documented. 

HIRING THE HIGHLY QUALIFIED! 

Know of a highly qualified high school teacher who may want 
to teach dual credit classes for SCC?  

Let us know…we are recruiting instructors! 

Thank you for your solid partnership – the numbers SHOW 
our program is growing. We enjoy working with you to 

ensure continued student success, achievement and the 
opportunity to quality, affordable and transferable dual 

credit classes! 

 

Advising and Support 

www.southeast.edu/advising/ 

Advising at SCC is your student’s 
partner from the moment they are 
admitted through graduation and 
beyond. SCC designed advising 
services to support them in and 
out of the classroom and will work 
with them to create an 
educational plan that fits with 
their academic, career and 
personal goals.  

Financial Assistance 

www.southeast.edu/financialaid/ 

SCC’s financial aid representatives 
specialize in helping education at 
Southeast Community College be 
affordable. They will guide your 
student through the financial aid 
process to find funding to cover 
the cost of tuition, fees, books, 
supplies, housing, transportation 
and more. 

Thank you & happy retirement, 
Mike Morris! 

 

Mike Morris was a retired music educator from Crete Public 
Schools when he started with our program in 2014. He proudly 

serves schools such as: Crete, Dorchester, Exeter-Milligan, Friend, 
Malcolm, Milford, Wilber/Clatonia for almost 9 years! Mike has 
been a dedicated Coordinator working with hundreds of high 

school students to earn dual credit. Crete High School student 
Glen Clouse is one of those very students, who recently earned his 
certification from the Center for Energy Workforce Development! 

Thank you, Mike, for your dedication to our high school 
population and being a great colleague to everyone at SCC! We 

wish you much happiness (and many tee times)  
upon your retirement from our program in May! 

 

 

https://www.southeast.edu/studentaccounts/
http://www.southeast.edu/dualcredit
http://www.southeast.edu/advising/
http://www.southeast.edu/financialaid/
https://www.southeast.edu/news_stories/crete_hs_student_passes_certification_through_sencap/
https://www.southeast.edu/news_stories/crete_hs_student_passes_certification_through_sencap/
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The Counselor’s Corner 
PLACEMENT SCORES AND PREREQ’S 

 
Effective immediately, SCC will not require 

SENCAP/DC/TCA students to provide placement 
scores in order to register for selected English 

and Math courses that rely on placement data to 
determine eligibility. 

 
Prerequisites that require previous coursework 

will remain in effect. 
 

Questions? We are happy to help! 
Please contact your Coordinator. 

 

SECTION CODES FOR  
REGISTATION MADE EASIER! 

 

Coding for SENCAP and DC Advantage courses 
has been streamlined.  Effective immediately, all 
SENCAP and DC Advantage courses will have the 

section code of HS. 
 

 

PORTFOLIO PLACEMENT 
 

For students who are enrolled in SENCAP and 
want to take the portfolio, our SENCAP/DCA 

Coordinators will collect the names and enroll 
them in the portfolio accordingly. 

 
For school districts that wish to pay for students 

who enroll in the portfolio option, this will be 
how we track student tuition. 

 
Questions? We are here for you!  
Please contact your Coordinator. 

 

2023-2024 CALENDAR  
& JANUARY 2024 START DATE NOTICE 

 

The 2023-24 academic year will have a later start 
date in Spring to better align with other 

colleges.   
 

Spring 2024 semester will begin January 22  
and end on May 17.   

 
More updates to come! 

 
 

 

SENCAP/DCA COORDINATOR & SENCAP FACILIATOR 
To support our portfolio option in our program and efficiency, we will be realigning our team for 2023-
24!  Seven (7) of our SENCAP/DCA Coordinators will continue to routinely serve high schools in our 15-

county region. Three (3) coordinators will be transitioning to the role of SENCAP Facilitator beginning in Fall 
2023.  The 3 Facilitators will lead the portfolio for their respective assigned high schools.  All portfolio 

instruction will be delivered in an online modality, with observations, field trips and  
job shadows still being completed in person. 

 
Coordinator & Facilitator assignments will be announced at a later date. Thank you for your patience! 

 

https://www.southeast.edu/sencap-dual-credit-coordinators/
https://www.southeast.edu/sencap-dual-credit-coordinators/

